STATE OF HAWAI‘I
OFFICE OF HAWAIIAN AFFAIRS
560 NORTH NIMITZ HIGHWAY, SUITE 200
HONOLULU, HAWATI'I 96817

March 30, 2022

TO: Interested Parties

FROM:  Alison Roney
Procurement Agent

SUBJECT: RFQ FAC 2022-029, Addendum No. 2
Janitorial and Maintenance Services for the Kaua‘it OHA Office

ADDENDUM 2 - Questions & Answers

1. Whois currently performing the janitorial services?

The previous contract ended in 2021. We do not currently have a vendor performing these
services.

2. Is this contract renewable in the future?
Possibly, depending on funding and performance.

3. How would you like the quote submissions to be formatted?

Please provide an hourly rate for each type of service. If you are able to attach a document
showing the amount of hours needed for each type of service, that would also be helpful.
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